
VOICE FOR LIFE

Clerk of the Joint CommitteeMessrs. Richard Pr£gent and Paul Belisle,
Htuse of Parliament,Ottawa, Ontario.

Dear Sirs t

On "behalf of Voice for Life, our local pro-life organization, 
to express that we support the Alliance for Life Brief presented to 
the Joint Committee on the Constitution of Canada.
Because the existence of human life from the moment of conception is 
an irrefutable scientific and medical fact, we urge that the right to 
life of the unborn child from conception onwards be spelled out in the 
most explicit terms in the Bill of Rights.
With regards, 
Yours sincerely,

Sally Campeau, President 
Voice for Life, Wingham & Area




